
T H E  C I T Y  O F  S A N  A N T O N I O  4 5 7 ( B )  D E F E R R E D  C O M P E N S A T I O N  P L A N

Important Notice 
Regarding the City of San 
Antonio 457(b) Deferred 
Compensation Plan
Earlier this month, the City shared with 
you fund changes within the Plan that 
were to be effective July 28, 2023. This 
notice is to inform you that these changes 
have been temporarily postponed.

It is important to us that we provide 
sufficient time for you to meet with HR or 
your respective 457(b) representative if 
you have questions.

We will send out additional notice by 
10/01/23 informing you of the revised 
effective date.

MEET
SCHEDULEAN 
APPOINTMENT

Human 
Resources

AskHR@sanantonio.gov

Nationwide www.NRSforU.com

MissionSquare
Retirement

www.missionsq.org

MissionSquare Retirement
Schedule an appointment with your
MissionSquare Representatives at:
www.msqplanservices.org/myplan/300644

Roland Quintanilla: 202.487.3776
Sallie Harborth:  202.253.7691
Sandra Aguilar:  202.246.4757

Nationwide
Schedule an appointment with your 
Nationwide Representatives at 
www.NRSforU.com or contact at:
Janice Wong:  210.313.0436
Jaime Morales:  210.865.7025

Human 
Resources

210.207.8705

Nationwide 877.677.3678

MissionSquare
Retirement

800.669.7400

CLICK

CALL

http://www.msqplanservices.org/myplan/300644
http://www.mrsforu.com/
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